
Realtek Semiconductor Corp.  

No. 2, Innovation Road II, Hsinchu Science Park Hsinchu 300, Taiwan 

 
 
 

Date：May. 11, 2022 

 
To: 

Acer Incorporated 

9F, 88, Sec. 1, Xintai 5th Rd. New Taipei City Taiwan 221 

 
Re: Change of Identification Authorization 

 
FCC ID: TX2-RTL8852AE 

 

 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of Acer to apply to the FCC for a change in identification 

as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization applies to Realtek Semiconductor 

Corp., 11ax RTL8852AE Combo Module, FCC ID TX2-RTL8852AE, granted on 10/16/2020. The module’s 

new FCC ID will be HLZRTL8852AE . The equipment is electrically identical the only change being the 

labels on the device. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed 

equipment. 
 

 
Best Regards 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dana Liaw / Project Manager  
Realtek Semiconductor Corp.  
Tel: 886-3-5780211  
Fax: 886-3-5776598  
E-mail: danaliaw@realtek.com 


